Dear Ninon Jeanneret,

Further to your email below addressed to the President of the Gambia National Olympic Committee, I am directed by the President to confirm that the Gambia Triathlon Union is in good standing with the Gambia National Olympic Committee and to further confirm that the President and Secretary General are Mr. Dejean G. TOMMY, and Muhammed SANKAREH, respectively.

I hope the above information will be helpful for your database.

Kind regards,

Muhammed K. Janneh Executive Director The Gambia National Olympic Committee



Olympic House, Bertil Harding Highway Mile 7, Bakau

P.O. Box 605, Mile 7, Bakau, The Gambia

Tel: +220 4497811

Email: muhammed.janneh@gambianoc.gm | Web: www.gambianoc.gm







Please Consider The Environment Before Printing This E-Mail #StayStrong #StayActive #StayHealthy

This e-mail is intended solely for the addressee, is strictly confidential and may also be legally privileged. If you are not the addressee please do not read, print, re-transmit, store or act in reliance on it or any attachments. Instead, please e-mail it back to the sender and then immediately delete it. Internet communications cannot be guaranteed to be timely, secure, error or virus-free. The sender does not accept liability for any errors or omissions.